
 

 
Superannuated Commonwealth Officers’ Association 

The Superannuated Commonwealth Officers’ Association 
(SCOA) is a not-for-profit member organization representing 
more than 400,0001 people nationwide.  
 
For more than 85 years, SCOA has been representing the interests of: 
• Retired Australian and Territory Government employees and Government 

business enterprise employees; 
• People in the public service who will receive a Commonwealth 

superannuation benefit or lump sum on retirement; 
• Former employees who have deferred (preserved) their pension entitlement; 
and 
• The dependants of all of the above. 
 
SCOA aims to enhance the welfare of former Australian government employees 
and their dependants by pursuing favourable outcomes for members in areas such 
as indexation of pensions, taxation issues and legislative reform, and by enhancing 
relationships with relevant organisations such as ComSuper, the CPSU, and other 
public sector and retiree organisations. 
 
SCOA has branches in each Australian State and the Australian Capital Territory 
and is managed nationally by a  Federal Council with representation from each 
branch. The Federal Office in Canberra, ACT provides secretariat and operational 
support.  
 

 

                                                 
1 Includes Commonwealth CSS, PSS and 1922 scheme members who are contributors, have preserved 
benefits or are receiving a pension a Commonwealth superannuation pension as at 30/06/07. 


